



Minutes of the Holy Island Parish Council Meeting held on June 19th 2020 at 2.30pm in the Crossman Hall.
796
Present.
Councillors.
R. Coombes – Chair.





B. Kyle.





M. Porter.





G. Douglas





K. Johnson.

797
Apologies.


None.
798
Present.


J.A. Bevan – Clerk.
799
Annual accounts.

The Clerk presented the annual accounts which were unanimously approved. 

Proposed by Councillor Johnson and seconded by Councillor Kyle.


They will now be sent for audit.

800
Neighbourhood Plan.

The Planning Workshop of the Norham and Islandshire Neighbourhood Plan was discussed at length with additional discussion of the possibility of an Island based Strategy Group being established to consider how the residents would like their community to develop over the next 20 – 25 years and what may be required to ensure that it is a sustainable community with a wide age range and varied employment. It was unanimously approved both that the Neighbourhood Plan should be taken to the next stage prior to widespread consultation and that the Parish Council should be represented on the proposed group by Chairman Coombes and Councillor Johnson.

Councillor Johnson proposing and Councillor Douglas seconding.

801
HISG shop.


With the HISG shop closing at the end of the month it was unanimously decided that any 

remaining food should be supplied to Marygate without charge where they had a use for it with the rest donated to Berwick Food Bank. The cost to HIPC would be accounted for as a charitable donation. Chairman Coombes proposing and Councillor Kyle seconding.
802
Website.


With the car parks and toilets opening in the next few days our physical signs at Beal Shore 


and Chare Ends are being removed and the similar message on the website also needed to 

be removed or replaced. Councillor Porter distributed a suggested revised wording stressing


social distancing, our narrow streets and the vulnerability of many of our residents and with


minor alterations this was unanimously approved without a formal vote being taken

Meeting closed at 3.20pm.
Date of next meeting.    Monday September 28th at 6.00pm in the Crossman Hall.


